
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: April 22, 2024 
 
To:             All Qualified Prospective Bidders 
 
From:          Lauren Ryan, Purchasing Department 
 
Re: Addendum 2 to Invitation for Bid #24-55 BHS Stormwater Drainage Improvements 
 
This addendum is provided to all Bidders who attended the mandatory pre-bid meeting at Buchholz High School on 
Wednesday April 17th, 2024.  

The information contained herein shall become part of the contract awarded by the District for the specified services. 
Bidder shall indicate acceptance of the information contained in this addendum by signing in the spaces provided below. 
The signed addendum shall be included with Bid response. 
 

Addendum No. 2 
 
1. Q: We will need permission from the Richmond HOA to access the area where the tree will be removed. The 

majority of the canopy of the tree is hanging over their drainage easement. Do you expect this to be an issue?  

A: The tree is growing on Buchholz property; therefore, permission is not required from the Richmond HOA. The 
tree should be removed without accessing or damaging Richmond property. 

 

 

ALL OTHER TERMS, CONDITIONS, AND PROVISIONS OF IFB 24-55 REMAIN 
UNCHANGED AND IN FULL FORCE AND EFFECT. 

IFB 24-55 

ADDENDUM NO. 02: RECEIVED AND ACCEPTED 

 

 
Cc: Contract File 

COMPANY: ________________________________ 

NAME: ________________________________ 

TITLE: ________________________________ 

SIGNATURE: ________________________________ 

DATE: ______/______/______  

 
 

Mission Statement:  We are committed to the success of every student! 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Tina Certain 
Diyonne McGraw 
Sarah Rockwell, Ph.D. 
Leanetta McNealy, Ph.D. 
Kay Abbitt 
 
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

Shane L. Andrew, Superintendent 
 

 

District Office 
620 East University Avenue 

Gainesville, Florida 
32601-5498 

. 
www.sbac.edu 

(352) 955-7300 
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